Tal Kleiman

From: Catherine Jack

Sent: 14 November 2014 11:36

To: 'Claire Jones-Hughes'

Cc: 'Keith Reed'

Subject: Inviting the Inspector's Recommendations
Claire

Further to the Inspector’s request at this morning’s Pre Hearing Meeting | am writing to confirm that, as set out in in
the context for submitted documents CD/004 and CD/005, the local planning authorities invite the Inspector to
recommend such modifications as he may consider appropriate to finding the Joint Core Strategy sound.

Kind regards
Catherine

Catherine Jack
Interim Head of Planning Policy



